
NOTICE TO ARCHITECTS: 
 
Request for Qualifications (RFQ) for Architectural Services 
UACCH-RFQ-2017-03 
 
The University of Arkansas Community College at Hope (UACCH) in Hope, Arkansas, is requesting 
qualifications for architectural services in connection with a proposed entrance addition of about 600 
square feet to the Rapert Library Complex building located on the main campus of the University of 
Arkansas Community College at Hope at 2500 South Main Street in Hope, Arkansas. 
 
Initial services will include programming, schematic design, and design development for the complete 
construction of the addition with cost estimating and recommendations for implementation. 
Construction documents, bidding, and construction administration services will be then required for the 
initial phase of construction. 
 
Written responses must address the following criteria for evaluation in the selection process: 
 
1. The specialized experience and technical competence of the firm with respect to the type of 

professional services required (addition of a new entrance to an existing brick building); 
2. The capacity and capability of the firm to perform the work in question, including specialized 

services, within the time limitations fixed for the completion of the project; 
3. The past record of performance of the firm with respect to such factors as control of costs, 

quality of work, and ability to meet schedules and deadlines; and, 
4. The firm’s proximity to and familiarity with the area in which the project is located. 
5. Proof of good standing and registration by appropriate Arkansas licensing board(s). 
 
Responses will be accepted until Monday, July 31, 2017, at 2:00 p.m. Send three copies of response to: 
 
 Belinda Aaron 
 Vice Chancellor for Finance and Administration 
 PO Box 140 
 2500 South Main 
 Hope, Arkansas  71802-0140 
 Belinda.aaron@uacch.edu 
 870-722-8211 

mailto:Belinda.aaron@uacch.edu

